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This is a horrible bill that will destroy our public land and endanger the safety of tax 

payers.   This will only make the homeless problem worse as people flock to Oregon 

from other states.  It does not address the problem and instead enables.  This type of 

legislation will drive high earners (taxpayers) outside of the state.  And corporations 

will consider relocating or not establishing here as they will have problems attracting 

talent.   Please do not pass this for the good of our state.  I am a 5th generation 

Oregon and very proud of this state and its beauty.  This will drive me out as it will not 

be a safe place to raise my family 


